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VOTE "NO" ON HB 50
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These bills allow utilities to charge customers for the cost of construction a
powerplant before the customers even benefit from the energy produced. This
concept - "Construction Work in Progress" or CWIP - is often used by the nuclear
power industry. Missouri needs investment in safe, reliable renewable energy, not
dangerous, expensive nuclear power. 

LEARN FROM THE MANHATTAN PROJECT. NUCLEAR
WASTE HARMS COMMUNITIES FOR DECADES. 
The devastating impacts of low-level uranium exposure
in North St. Louis County from improper waste
management from the Manhattan Project should tell
you this is wrong for Missourians. The waste from
nuclear power plants is high-level uranium - the health
consequences are unfathomable! 

DON'T UNDO THE VOTE OF THE PEOPLE
HB 50 would undo the long-standing ban on
Construction Work In Progress (CWIP) that
passed in 1976 under Proposition 1 with 63% of
the statewide vote. 

MISSOURIANS MONEY SHOULD GO
TOWARD SAFE, RELIABLE SOURCES, LIKE
WIND AND SOLAR
Missourians can't afford to spend money on a
powerplant they may never benefit from. 

CWIP is wrong for Missourians' health, pocketbooks,
and energy future. Vote "NO" on HB 50.


